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Fall has arrived!  With the temperatures still soaring, it’s 
hard to believe that the end of the year is quickly ap-
proaching. We are thrilled to get acquainted with our 
new students and their families.  This month our stu-

dents will be learning all about Community Helpers. Sev-
eral community helpers will  be visiting the center this 
month to speak to our students about their profession 

and how they help our community.  
We want to invite all of our parents to come enjoy an 
evening that will focus on “A Day in the Life of Your 

Child.” September 21st @ 7pm. Teachers will review the 
academic goals set for this school year, we will explain/
review the classroom schedule. This evening is the PER-
FECT setting for any questions that parents may have re-
garding their students academic progress. This evening 
is designed for PARENTS ONLY. We would like to take 
this time to focus on any questions, comments, con-
cerns that our  parents have. Hope to see you there!! 

 
Next month is our annual Fall Festival!! We would appre-
ciate any/all donations of individually wrapped candy. 
There will also be sign ups for baked goods donations, 

closer to the event. The Fall Festival is an amazing event 
designed for all our students and families.  All are wel-

comed! 
 

Thank you for being a part of the Wellington Family! We 
are looking forward to all the fun memories and events 

that are headed our way!! 

Happy Birthday to all our 
friends celebrating this 

month!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Ms. Tammy 

Alex A. 
Ryan B. 

Everett C. 
Liv C. 

Quinton F. 
Kirenia G. 

Elizabeth G. 
Taylor G. 
Alma P. 

Abigail R. 
Vincent T. 
David W. 
Mikey W. 
Gavin W.  



Developmental One: 
September means the start of Fall!! There are 
so many fun things coming up & we can’t wait 
to share them with your little ones! We would 

like to welcome Ms. Tiffany to our classroom!! 
Our Parent Board is always full of important 
information; from sign ups, closures and any-

thing your child might need. Thank you for 
sharing your children with us and we are look-

ing forward to a great month!!  
 

Developmental Two-A: 
Wow, can you believe that another month has 

gone by! This year is flying!!! We welcomed new 
friends and are getting into a great routine! 

Please don’t forget that each student needs to 
have two (2) pairs of weather appropriate clothes 
that fit in their cubby, because accidents do hap-
pen!! We are so very excited to get the holiday 

season rolling, Fall Festival and Thanksgiving are 
right around the corner! Keep an eye out for fly-
ers and announcements as they’ll be many! The 
month of September is going to just as much fun 

as we learn about Community Helpers! Thank you 
for blessing us with the privilege to help your 

child grow and learn.  

Developmental Two-B: 
August was a wonderful month! School started, which 

means we had new friends join our class. We’re so 
happy to have you with us, and we are even happier to 
start a new month with our new friends!! This month is 

all about Community Helpers; we will discuss who 
they are, and what they do in our community. We’re 
letting our parents know that if you’d like to bring in 

bug spray or sunscreen you may do so, but a form 
from the front office needs to be filled out before 

bringing it into the classroom. Water bottles are al-
lowed, but it must be filled with WATER ONLY. Please 

make sure your child always has extra clothes in his 
or her cubby, and a sheet and blanket at the beginning 

of the week. Please make sure that anything that is 
brought from home is labeled with your child’s name 

or initials!! We do community wipes, and our supply is 
getting low; if you have not done so already, please 

bring in a 200 count package for our classroom. Non-

scented is preferred. Thank you so much for all of 
your help! 

Developmental Three-A: 
 

Hello September… Wow this year is just flying 
right by! The new school year is off to a great 
start! This month we will be learning all about 
our Community Helpers, and the importance of 

each job. Please make sure your child has 
weather appropriate change of clothes, and a 

sheet and blanket for nap time.  Our school is a 
NUT FREE center, please do not bring in any 

items containing nuts.  
A few important dates to remember… 

September 18-22 is our Book Fair from 4-6pm 
in the Cafeteria.  Also, on September 21st is our 
Parent Orientation at 7pm. This is a great time 
to talk with teachers about the things your child 

learns everyday. PARENTS ONLY!!! 

Developmental Three-B: 
Happy September!! Fall is right around the corner, which is always a fun time of year!! We want 
to welcome all of our new friends to our classroom!! It is going to be so much fun getting to know 
you and your children, and we can’t wait to see what the school year has in store for us! Hallow-
een is quickly approaching, we would greatly appreciate any donations of Halloween decorations 
to decorate for Fall Festival. Things such as orange lights, black lights, spider-web etc. Also, our 

classroom has a family tree, and right now it is a wee bit bare; if every family could bring in a fam-
ily picture to add to our family tree that would be awesome! Thank you again for sharing your chil-

dren with us.  

Classroom News 

September 2017 



VPK A: 
August was a month of new beginnings; learning the classroom rules, meeting new 

friends and exploring our classroom. In the month of September, we will focus on the 
letters Ee, Ff and Gg, we will also be learning the numbers 3, 4 & 5 as well as re-
viewing 0-2. The theme for the month is Community Helpers!! We will have special 
guests visiting throughout the month come and visit, Lee County EMS, Sheriff’s De-
partment, just to name a few! We’d like to say a HUGE thank you to all of our VPK 
A parents for being involved in the education of their children. Let’s have another 

great month!! 

VPK B:  
August was a great month for us! Everyone is adjusting well. We will be closed 

Monday, September 4th, and we hope everyone has a safe and happy holiday week-
end. Grandparents are very special around here, and we are celebrating them on 
Friday, September 8th @ 4pm; with Grandparents Cookies & Milk. Don’t forget 
that Parent Orientation is Thursday, September 21st @ 7pm. This is a child-free 

event; also, there is NO VPK that day as well. Thank you for keeping up with week-
end book reports. Don’t forget about Sight Words. September is the last month be-
fore the holiday craziness begins, so keep an eye out for event information. If you 

have not already been added to our class Facebook page, please let one of us know 
and we will add you. We hope you have a great month! 

Classroom News 

September 2017 

VPK C/D: 
It is a new school year and we are off to a great start! A huge welcome to all our 

new and returning families, we are so happy to have you in our class! September is 
all about Community Helpers. There will  be many special guests coming through-
out the month to talk to your children about what they do to help us in the commu-
nity! The letters of the month are Oo, Aa, Dd & Cc and the numbers of the month 

are 3, 4 & 5. The children have loved getting to know each other and creating 
friendships. We are learning all sorts of new songs & even the Pledge of Alle-

giance! Friday’s is our Food Tasting Day as well as Show & Tell. Always check the 
Parent Board for any useful information or any sign-ups we may have; as well as 
regularly check your child’s folder. We are looking forward to a great month with 

your children.  



Parent  
Orientation  

Who: Parents  
When: Thursday,  

September 21st @ 7pm  
Where: Your Child’s  

Classroom 

What: Please come enjoy an evening which will focus on a day in the life of 
your child. Teachers will review the academic goals set for this school year. We 
will explain & review the classroom schedule. This evening is the perfect setting 
for any questions that parents may have regarding their students academic pro-
gress. This evening is designed for PARENTS ONLY. We would like to take this 
time to focus on any questions/comments/concerns that you as parents may 
have. Hope to see you there!!  

Childhood Cancer Awareness Month 
Friday, September 22nd we are asking that all 

children wear YELLOW to support  
childhood cancer awareness!!  

Also, we are still collecting items for “Baskets of  Hope” to  deliver to 
parents of  sick children at Golisano Children’s Hopsital… 

 
Here is a suggested list of  items that are needed: 
Travel sized shampoo, conditioner and body soap 

Travel sized toothpastes and toothbrushes 
Feminine Hygiene Products-small packages 

 
They are also asking for unused, packaged children’s underwear 

 



September 8th 

VPK Grandparents Day Celebrations  
(See flyer for specific times) 

 

September 11th 

Patriot Day (wear your RED, WHITE & 
BLUE) 

 

September 22nd 

Wear YELLOW for Childhood Cancer  
Awareness 

 

September 18th-22nd 

Book Fair 4pm-6pm 

 

October 10th-14th 

School Pictures  
(See flyer for child’s specific day) 

 

October 20th 

Fall Festival 7pm-9pm 



September  

Developmental One’s & Two’s: 
Letters: E, F, G, H 
Numbers: 3, 4, 5  

Shapes: Square, Cylinder, Octagon 
Colors: White & Red  

Developmental Three’s, Four’s & VPK: 
Letters: Ee, Ff, Gg, Hh 

Numbers: 3, 4, 5  
Shapes: Square, Cylinder, Octagon 

Colors: White & Red  



S u n M o n  T u e W e d  T hu  F r i  S a t  
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September  

2017 

WELLINGTON 

CLOSED!!  

  

Cookies & Milk 
with  

Grandparents 
(VPK) 

Happy  
Grandparents 

Day!! 

 

 

 

 

Book Fair!!!  Book Fair!!!  Book Fair!!! 

Parent  
Orientation 

7pm 

Ms. Melissa’s 
Anniversary 

 

Wear  
YELLOW 

for Childhood 
Cancer 

Awareness NO VPK! 

Wear  
RED, WHITE or  

BLUE for   
Patriot’s Day! 


